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I am with A&R Farms, Inc. and we strongly oppose this bill.  As a farmer, fertilizer is 

far too expensive of an input for us to be over applying.  We apply what is 

recommended by our agronomist who keeps a close eye on all our fields, monitoring 

our wide variety of crops that all need different rates.  Every field and crop is different! 

This is why rates alone cannot be used to determine over application.  And what 

does 200 acres have to do with anything?   

An unnecessary program that will not yield anything valuable is NOT what is needed, 

if anything a discussion between producers and urban legislators with no agriculture 

background needs to be had.   


